
C a m b o o n  P r i m a r y  S c h o o l  
An Independent Public  School  

 

N e w s l e t t e r  
P&C 
We also met on Monday night to plan the events for the 
rest of this year. I would have liked to see more parents at 
the meeting to support our school and help with 
ideas.  Please feel free to email the P&C at 
camboonpspc@gmail.com if you have ideas. 
 
Signage 
You may have noticed all the new signage in and around 
the school. It has taken a bit of time to get completed and 
it is wonderful to promote our values and mission which 
are very important to us as a school community.  You may 
not have been at Camboon or may not remember, but we 
held consultation sessions with parents, students and 
staff to renew our values and mission.  Together as a 
whole school community we can support our students 
(your children) to achieve their best every day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Janice Cuculoska—Principal 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS: 
Thursday 9 September 

 Uniform Shop Open 

 Kindy Hospital Incursion 

 Year 1 Excursion 
Friday 10 September 

 Interschool Jumps and Throws 
Monday 13 September 

 Massed Choir Festival Rehearsal 
Wednesday 15 September 

 Massed Choir Festival 
Friday 17 September 

 Interschool Athletics Carnival 
Wednesday 22 September 

 Year 2 Excursion 
Friday 24 September 

 Assembly—Student Councillors 

 End of Term 3 

Students resume Term 4 as follows: 
Monday 11 October 
PUPIL FREE DAY 
Tuesday 12 October 
Entire school including Kindy B 
Wednesday 13 October 
Kindy A 
 
Assembly 
Congratulations to students in Rooms 7 and 8, and to 
Mrs Winn and Mrs Howard for a fabulous  
assembly.  It was a wonderful message of ‘Together 
it’s OK.’  It was wonderful to see our students so  
confident to get up and speak and to perform. 
 
School Board 
We met on Monday and looked at the 2021 Speaking 
Out student survey results which was completed  
earlier this year for the Commissioner for Children and 
Young People.  Mrs Petkoff will be talking to students 
in years 4-6 about the results as we want to ensure 
our students are listened to and that they can give 
and receive feedback. The board also approved the 
Staff Development Days for 2022 and the  
Contributions and Charges along with Student  
requirement lists.  These will be coming out early next 
term. 
I would like to thank Michelle Stamos who has been 
our School Board Chair since the start of 2020 and 
has supported the Board to keep our focus on  
continuous improvement. Michelle has unfortunately 
resigned from the School Board due to other  
commitments.   

Date:  8 September  2021  
Term: 3   
Vo lume: 16  

TASTE BUDS CANTEEN: 
OPEN WEDNESDAY, THURSDAY AND 
FRIDAY 
camboonpspc@gmail.com  
0412 530 307  
 
 
 

UNIFORM SHOP: 8.45am—9.15am 
camboonpspc@gmail.com  
0412 530 307  
Online orders or office drop box 
www.quickcliq.com.au 
 
Thursday 9 September 
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Positive Behaviour Support (PBS) 
Week 6-10 Focus: We are respectful when we speak 
quietly and listen to each other. 
At Camboon Primary School we encourage our students 
to be respectful of each other in all situations. Our new 
PBS focus is learning to be respectful in our 
communication with others, both in the way we listen and 
speak. Using a 30cm voice is strategy we will be 
focussing on. By supporting our students to be respectful 
in their communication we can establish a lifelong skill 
that will sustain them in their future endeavours. 
 
Together It’s Ok 
Congratulations to Rooms 7 and 8 for a fantastic 
assembly.  Their song “Together It’s OK” gave a simple 
but powerful message about the importance of being 
there for our friends when they are feeling down.  While 
we can’t be expected to fix someone’s problems, we can 
listen to what our friend is saying, show we care and tell 
a teacher or trusted adult if we are worried about our 
friend.  So, remember to take time to ask, listen and 
encourage your friends when they are feeling down. 

HASS Writing Competition 
At Friday’s assembly, Mrs Parker presented the winners 
of the HASS Writing Competition. The judges had a 
difficult decision deciding on the winners because the 
standard of writing was very high. 
Congratulations to all students who submitted an entry. 
The year level winners were: 

PP  Shelbie 
1    Layla 
2     Breanna  
3     Sonja 
4     Catherine 
5     Amina 
6     Harlow 

Some of the winners 

 

AUSSIE OF THE MONTH 

The Aussie of the Month Award is a West Australian 

primary school based award program which has been in 

operation for over ten years, with the participation of 

hundreds of schools across the state.  Like all of our 

awards the ‘Aussie of the Month’ recognises personal 

endeavour, achievement and contribution to the 

community. The awards also reflect some of the values 

we share as Australians, a sense of fair play, generosity 

of spirit, commitment to community, participation and a 

real concern for the environment. 

Congratulations to our August 
Aussie of the Month recipient 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kynan V—Room 7  

 

MERIT AWARDS 

Congratulations to the following students who 
received Merit Certificates at the last assembly: 
EC2  Eldric N Resul E 
  Jordan A 
EC3  Davis T  Alessandra M 
  Oliver A 
Rm 1  Daniel T Medina T 
Rm 2  Mya B  Summer R 
  Astrid S 
Rm 3  Minaho H Devanj C 
  April B   
Rm 4  Trinity G Predrag M 
Rm 7  Fassou S Hunter S 
  Zaynab N  
Rm 8  Zane R  Yahye A 
  Nathan C 
Rm 9  Max W  Oliver W 
  Melissa M  
Rm 10   Poppy B Liam B 
Rm 15  Yamen Q Selena S 
  Komal R  
Rm 16  Arabella I Sebastian D 
  Sophia G 
Rm 17  Liam A  Fabio D 
  Angel P 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

50th Anniversary 
Art Frames Needed 

 
Mrs Ienco is preparing some  
amazing student art work for the school’s 50th 
celebration and we are asking for donations of 
wooden / timber frames in all sizes, the  
bigger, the better!  We only need wooden 
frames—in any colour, but not metal 
please.  All frames can be left in the art room. 
 
Thank you in advance. 

Open Pantry 
We are aware that some families are experiencing 
financial hardship at the moment.  To lend a helping 
hand, we will be joining other schools and churches 
in the area, to provide a food relief program for our 
local families.  Each Wednesday afternoon from 12 
noon to 3pm at the Noranda Uniting Church on Cam-
boon Rd, anyone from our local community can visit, 
to collect a shopping bag full of groceries.   
 
In addition to this, we are asking for your help with 
donations.  A collection tub is placed in the school 
office for non perishable items.   

Before School, After School and Vacation 
Care onsite at Camboon Primary School 
Should you require information regarding 
school holiday  
programs please visit their website or the 
school office or phone 0456 857 463 . 
FOR SCHOOL HOLIDAYS PROGRAMS, 
PLEASE REFER TO THEIR WEBSITE 

 

 

 

Interschool Carnival 
Please find attached an Interschool Carnival Program. 

https://www.careforkidswa.net.au/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Vacation-Care-program-April-2021-1.pdf
https://www.careforkidswa.net.au/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/Care-for-Kids-Camboon-OSHC-Vacation-Care-Program-Sept-2021-.pdf
https://www.careforkidswa.net.au/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/Care-for-Kids-Camboon-OSHC-Vacation-Care-Program-Sept-2021-.pdf









